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Creative Choices! 

Here at The Lawns, we encourage the children to make their own creative 

choices. Children who make their own choices demonstrate a high level of    

involvement and a deep sense of achievement.  

When children take ownership of their thoughts and ideas it 

further develops their experiences and thinking.  



 

Following the RSPB big bird watch, the children have been highly interested in bird-

watching. We have been looking at garden birds and identifying those found at the 

Nursery. This inspiring Forest School session saw the children delight as they used their 

senses to observe and record their findings.  



  

 

 Saplings 

The Saplings have been exploring a wide range of activities in celebration of 
Lunar New Year. They had the chance to fill and empty with rice, investigate 

noodles in the role play area and have a go at some Chinese writing.   

Notices 

                 Water bottles, snack and 

lunch boxes must be clearly named. 

Reminder that we are a nut free school. 

World Book Day is on Thursday 2nd 

March. Children are welcome to come 

into nursery in their pyjamas if they wish, 

but there is no requirement to do so.  All 

children will receive their £1 book token 

during the week. 

Red Nose Day is on Friday 17th March 

and we will send out details of our Just 

Giving fundraising page on Tapestry. 

Term Dates 

An academic calendar is available on our 
website: www.thelawnsbiggleswade.org/Day 
to Day/Term Dates 

Spring Term 2023 
Wednesday 4th January - Friday 31st March 
Half Term: Monday 13th - Friday 17th Feb-
ruary 

Summer Term 2023 

Tuesday 18th April - Friday 21st July 

Inset Day: Monday 17th April  

Bank Holiday: Monday 1st May 

Half Term: Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd 
June 

*Change to Calendar: There is an addi-
tional public holiday on Monday 8th May to 
mark the King’s Coronation.  


